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From: H. Halverson <finspeed@netmotive.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 8:34 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Changes to Cannibis Taxing

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Greetings Supervisors-
| support the proposed changes to cannabis taxing in the County of Santa Barbara. The changes that are propose likely
will generate more revenue. Such an increase is mandatory for improvment of odor enforcement and responsible

cannabis cultivation.

This change represents a vital step in balancing cannabis business growth with well-being of the people who live—and
breathe—in S.B. Co. The measure must be placed November 2024 ballot.

Thanks for considering my views..
Sincerely,

Hib Halverson
Goleta.



Sarah Mayer

From: Penny Angelotti <pennyangelotti@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 8:34 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Taxation of cannabis

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Supervisors:

I’'m writing today to support changing the taxation rules on cannabis. As a Carpinteria resident, we’ve seen so much of
our greenhouse acreage converted from growing beautiful flowers and plants to now the cultivation of cannabis. While |
support the cannabis growth and sale, our cities need the income this product can produce. And changing the way it’s
taxed would be more advantageous on acreage than the current method without much oversight. Since residents must
endure the smell from this industry, we should at least be compensated with appropriate taxes paid to the city for this
allowance. Thank you for considering this option.

Penny Angelotti

3375 Foothill Rd #411
Carpinteria,CA 93013
Sent from my iPhone



